IMPORTANT: Ordering Opens September 10th, 2025 and Closes September 17th,
2025 at 11:59 PM (NO EXCEPTIONS)

Queen of All Saints Hot Foods Program 2025/26

Hot Lunch served every Wednesday beginning: October 1st

Important Info, Please Read.... Lunch Ordering Opening SEPTEMBER 10TH

Our lunch ordering system will continue to be done online using Munch A Lunch! Ordering will be divided
into 3 sessions (orders are accepted for one session at a time). At the end of each session, you will be
required to order for the following session (email notification will be provided). Each session must be paid
in full within 7 days of placing your orders. Online credit card is the preferred payment method.
Returning families must update your child’s grade and division prior to placing your order. If

you are new to the school you must first create a family account and then you can begin ordering.

Lunch Dates:

Session #1: Oct.1 — Jan.7
Session #2: Jan.14 — Apr.8
Session #3: Apr.15 — June 10

HOW TO REGISTER:

Go to: www.munchalunch.com/schools/queenofallsaints (link is also on school website)
Click the “Register Here” button. The system will guide you through

After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order

Next time (and returning families), just click the “Login Here” button to access your account.
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ORDERING DETAILS:

+ Online ordering will OPEN September 10th

+ Online ordering will CLOSE September 17th, 11:59 pm (NO EXCEPTIONS)

« If you need assistance with ordering, please contact us at hotfoods@qasbc.ca , Tanya 604-805-4867, or

Erin 778-840-8291 for support.

+ When you make your selections be sure to click the green “ADD” arrow before moving on to the next

menu.

» Morning recess snack will be offered again and served at the start of recess.

+ PLEASE review each day’s order at the end of the ordering process to ensure you have not missed any
days.

Absences & Pick-Up: All absentee lunches will be sent to the office for collection, no exceptions.
Lunches will not be given out to siblings or other students, parents must collect from the office
after 1230pm.

Consistent with previous years, there are NO REFUNDS. If there’s ever an error with your child’s lunch
please encourage your child to notify their teacher right away so we may rectify the issue. We appreciate
your support for our hot lunch program.

The menus include an AM snack, weekly pizza options plus an additional meal item from local
establishments. There are also drinks and side dish options available on each menu. Volunteers will
follow health and safety practices. Many thanks to the Queen of All Saints School community for
supporting this valuable program and to our wonderful volunteers who help make this program a success!
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